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Hello Caitlin,

We hope you're staying cool in this summer heat! Please be aware that the deadline for
submitting nomination papers for the upcoming Board elections is August 21st. Our fall
sailing schedule begins on September 5th and will be posted in the coming weeks.

Thank you for your continued support!

Congestion Subcommittee Seeking Public InputCongestion Subcommittee Seeking Public Input

The CBITD Board of Directors has asked the Operations
Committee to develop a set of recommendations that
alleviate some of the vehicle congestion at the Portland
terminal on Wednesdays.

The subcommittee is currently soliciting ideas from the
community to inform the first of two working sessions
scheduled for August 23rd. These sessions will be open to
the public. If you have suggestions, please email them to us
at congestionsubcommittee@cascobaylines.com. More
information, including a list of Frequently Asked Questions,
can be found here on our website.

Reminder: 2023 Board of Directors ElectionsReminder: 2023 Board of Directors Elections

There are three seats on the Board of Directors up for
election this coming November. For more information,
including how to pick up nomination papers, please reach out
to hankb@cascobaylines.com or caityb@cascobaylines.com 
or call (207) 774-7871 Monday - Friday between the hours of
9AM and 5PM. The seats up for election are:

Peaks Island - 3 year seat 
Little Diamond Island - 3 year seat
Great Diamond Island - 3 year seat

Nomination papers must be returned no later than Monday,
August 21st, 2023, at 12:00PM.

 
BirthdaysBirthdays

Patrick Donovan
August 8

Rachel Haynes
August 19

Jeffrey Legere
August 19

Henry Berg
August 25

https://www.cascobaylines.com/about-us/board/
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https://www.cascobaylines.com/operations-congestion-subcommittee/
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2023 Cruising Casco Bay Concert Series2023 Cruising Casco Bay Concert Series

Mark your calendars! We still have tickets available for the
final two shows in the 2023 Cruising Casco Bay Concert
Series presented in partnership with 98.9 WCLZ and Three
of Strong Spirits. Join us on Thursday, August 17th, to see
Dominic Lavoie or Thursday, August 24th, for the Kenya Hall
Band! Visit our website to view more details and purchase
your tickets!
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